
Activforce 2 Updates 

3 New Helpful Features 

Our team strives to continually 

improve Activforce. Part of our 

process involves testing and 

gathering feedback from users like 

you. We incorporated your 

suggestions into the latest updates to 

the Activforce 2 app. 

  

 

  

Here's what's new: 

• Quickly Name Tests with Common Protocol Selection 

• Send Summaries to Multiple Email Recipients 

• New Tutorial Videos on Ways to Use the Device 

 

  

 



 

  

Test More 

Improved Test Naming 

Quickly name tests with common protocol selection. 

Many users commented that the naming process 

was taking too long, especially when needing to do 

multiple tests. We've streamlined the naming 

process by allowing you to name common protocols 

with three quick taps. Our beta test group has 

provided very positive feedback for this new test 

naming technique. 

  

Now, you can speed through a multi-test sequence 

in one third of the time. 

  

 

  

Email More 

Email Summary to Multiple Recipients 

Send test summaries to someone other than the 

account owner. Our previous email feature only sent 

test summaries to the account owner. Users 

requested the option to email other clinicians, 

patients, or physicians. 

  

Now, you can enter another email address or select 

from the three most recent entries to share important 

quantified data. Be sure to follow all your security 
 

  

 



and privacy regulations when sending emails to 

outside recipients. 

  

 

  

 

  

Learn More 

New Tutorials on How to Use 

Dr. Daniel Stewart, DPT has been using Activforce 2 

regularly and graciously volunteered to  share his 

insights through helpful videos. You can find a link to 

these videos in the app when going through the 

onboarding process or view them at 

Activforce.com/Tutorials. 

Some videos include: 

• How to Perform a Range of Motion Test 

• How to Perform a Strength Test 

• Best Practices 

  

 

  

 

 

 

https://go.activ5.com/e2t/tc/VW9FLZ3hsWWyW1l9L-Q5mWTqSW7gFL9V4t98XHN6J4pYy3p_97V1-WJV7CgGjtW8zBfR_3rc7t5W8pt5tn9jlLnJW8rqrMK5gkVDzW2T-l_r7P_JBtW3LLt4_2lmRlsW6k8CP91MmhHlW7gwXGy31Z3xWW31Nt6d52xBKVW3bwlWK83_-kQW4YSsvc4z43lnW3Y4MrN2B62D1W4wNbs-3WFfFTW2YVNjw5gNXHVW4VmfSn7cRdGFN7nPDZqpk2hvW3gSnpz8n9gshW4cZ6MF38_8_4VLHPxC5HD70CW3YMq-L31lYt5W3b7dcg22v88CW9bDqGY4HHDb5W4nShqm60-PGlW870n-B8VCgt5W29fyFm4ZnHn33dRz1

